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TRAI’s Paper on ““Measures to improve Telecom Penetration                           
in Rural India – The next 100 million subscribers” 

 
   

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) issued a Paper on 16th 

December 2008 on “Measures to improve Telecom Penetration in Rural 
India – The next 100 million subscribers”. The paper was placed on TRAI’s 

website www.trai.gov.in The last date for submission of comments was                  

5th January 2009. 

 
Representations from some stakeholders have been received requesting 

an extension of the date for receiving written comments on this paper. The 

Authority has considered this matter and has decided to extend the date of 

submission of written comments of all stakeholders upto 12th January, 2009. 
 

Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments by this date. 
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